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WLIV AM 920 & WLIV FM 104.7

Monterey has plans for a new city park. WLIV's Roger Ealey
recently interviewed Monterey Mayor Bill Wiggns about this.

The Mayor, in his interview, — heard on our Focus On Community
programming told of the plans to develop a 400-acre tract of land
the city has had since the middle 1980's.

The new development will be called Meadow Creek Park and is
expected to be a major asset to the town of Monterey when it is
completed.

Mayor Wiggins said on our program that plans have been drawn

up and include a large lake for added recreational benefits to the
citizens.

In rural areas such as ours, new parks provide a better quality of
life for residents of all ages. The park will be a destination for
recreation and exercise activities, gatherings of all kinds, and many

other activities over the years ahead

This interview was aired multiple times in the community interest
by both WLIV AM and WLIV FM.
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